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Works are being undertaken to improve the road surface 

and safety for all road users.  

What’s happening 

Works will be undertaken on Gawler Road/Two Wells Road 

between Magnolia Boulevard, Two Wells and the Two Wells Road, 

Wingate Road roundabout.  

Works will commence at the intersection of Magnolia Boulevard 

and move progressively eastward.  

How this affects you 

To keep everyone safe, speed and lane restrictions will be in place 
during work hours. Please plan your trips, observe signage and 
follow the direction of onsite traffic controllers.  

Outside of work hours lane restrictions will be lifted, with speed 
restrictions remaining in place at all times until all works are 
complete. 

Access to properties will be maintained at all times. Should 
temporary property access restrictions be required, impacted 
residents will be contacted directly in advance. 

Thank you for your patience while we undertake this critical work.  

 

When 

Monday, 28 April 2025 until 
mid-May 2025, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Saturday 
7am to 5pm 

Where 

Gawler Road/Two Wells 
Road, between Magnolia 
Boulevard, Two Wells, and 
Two Wells Road, Wingate 
Road roundabout  

More information 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

New smooth surface 
enhancing safety for 
drivers 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability  

We are undertaking maintenance works 
on Gawler Road and Two Wells Road 


